
Build your leadership toolkit to empower 
ECE workforce development, innovation and 
policies…
Join the Council for Professional Recognition at the 2025 
Early Educators Leadership Conference (EELC). This 
year’s conference will be held October 8-11, 2025 at the 
Renaissance Orlando at Seaworld in Orlando, Florida. EELC 
is the premier conference for the early childhood education 
field. The Council strives to provide ECE leaders, educators 
and advocates the tools to shape future policies, empower 
early educators, foster collaborative leadership and cultivate 
inclusive excellence in ECE.

At EELC, you will have the opportunity to:
�	Learn powerful lessons from industry leaders to improve 

your community.
�	Connect with key influencers and experts in the ECE field.
�	Network and share ideas with colleagues.
�	Discover your path to wellness and mindfulness through 

the Wellness Expo.
�	Develop new high-quality, equitable education practices.

Plus, we will offer interpretation services for multiple 
languages, including Spanish.*

We look forward 
to welcoming you 
to Orlando, Florida 

for a unique all-
inclusive conference 

experience. 
Be sure to register early, 

EELC is always a sold-out 
event!

To learn more and 
to register scan the 

QR code or visit: 
www.cdacouncil.org/eelc

*All sessions at the 2025 Early Educators Leadership Conference 
are delivered in English. Interpretation will be available to attendees. 
Interpretation for concurrent sessions is limited. Instructions for how to 
access the interpretation service will be provided prior to the event. If 
you have any questions, please contact cdaevents@cdacouncil.org.
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